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Question:  

a) Is the Department going to place a cap on costs that can be charged on consumer leases?  

b) Is the Department going to introduce a protected earnings limit to restrict lease payments 

to no more than 10% of income? 

 

Answer:  

Both these issues are the subject of the Review of the Small Amount Credit Contract Laws 

(SACC) Final Report.  The Government response to this report, published on 

28 November 2016, indicates that the Government supports Recommendation 16 of the 

SACC report in-principle.  The Government response also indicates that action in response to 

the recommendation will take account of the outcome of litigation between The Aboriginal 

Community Benefit Fund Pty Ltd and the Chief Executive Centrelink. 

 

 

  


